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MAR 4 1994

Docket No. 030-31470 License No. 20-28469-01

Trow Protze Consulting Engineers
ATTN: David W. Johnston ,

Manager
67 Fourth Avenue
Needham Heights, Massachusetts 02194

~

Dear Mr. Johnston:
F

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-31470/93-001

This letter refers to your January 31,1994 correspondence, in response to our
January 5,1994 letter.

,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your response stated that certain individuals did not have NRC approved training and that
since you identified this they have been trained by the manufacturer. Because the NRC
wants to encourage and support licensee initiative for self identification and correction of
problems, the NRC has exercised discretion under the circumstances you described and will
refrain from issuing a Notice of Violation as allowed by its Enforcement Policy stated in

_

Section VII, B.(2).

No reply to this letter is required. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely, i
,

Origind Signed By:
Wa!!crJ. Pacciak

Walter J-. Pasciak, Chief
Industrial Applications Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards
.
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cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Infonnation. Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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